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Dear Maryland Family, 

 

Tonight, join Pastor Ernest, Pastor Miilhan,  Beverly Berndt, PA Beltramie, Doug and Keiko 

Burton, myself, and others as we again go to The Druid Hill Park Holy Ground in anticipation of the Dr 

Balcomb and God's Hope for America BUS TOUR event Sunday July 13th. Meet at the Melford 

Learning Center between 5:45 and 6:00pm today  to car pool there. Beverly will bring the Youth Ministry 

15 passenger van so those who want to pile in can travel in style as a group. 

 

This uniquely beautiful Holy Ground is well worth seeing. 

 

So, please join us for this late afternoon sojourn to the huge, lovely,  peaceful park as we lay a prayer 

foundation to welcome the God's Hope for America Tour Bus Saturday and Sunday next weekend. 

 

 

 
Pictured - the first New Hope Delegation that in June began going to the Holy Ground. 

We  joined  Pastor James Stewart and former Baltimore leaders Gregg and Kyoho Jones at the HG 

site. The Lake where the District Wide Sunday Service will be held next weekend is a short walk 

down the Hill. 

 

Tonight we will also give you a tour of this lovey park. 

 

The lake is beautiful, and the place for the Sunday Service event at 11am Sunday next is delightful. 

 

TONIGHT - BIKE RIDERS! Several of us (PA Beltramie, and myself and hopefully you !) are also 



bringing our bikes tonight to test the far perimeters of the Park and prepare for riding in concert and 

solidarity with True Mother's,  Korea  One Peace Bike Tour starting in Korea,  coincidentally also on 

next weekend. Tonight, we won't go too far, 20 minutes or so ,perhaps 2 or 3 miles. Please join us. Should 

be fun. 

 

 
Pictured- New Hope and Baltimore members stand upon the exact soil where Father laid out the 

Maryland Holy Ground site in March of 1965.   40 Day Condition -Baltimore members led by 

James Stewart, Mas Fukui and Tony Adamson have been praying  on the spot and talking to new 

people in  the Park as part of a forty day effort of preparation. 

 

Apologies again for short notice. Please Call us , RSVP to myself if you  can join us this evening so we 

can expect you. We will leave right at or around 6:00pm or so. Thanks! 

 

On Behalf the Maryland Leg - God's Hope for America Bus Tour, 

 

Jim Boothby 

Assistant Pastor 

 

 

 

 


